
 

 

 

July 28, 2015 
 
 
Shri Vinod Kumar 
Director, Indira Gandhi National Forest Academy 
Dehradun, India 
 

Sub: Mid Career Training of senior Indian Forest Service (IFS) Officers Foreign module in Finland 

and Russia 

 

 

Dear Shri Vinod Kumar, 

The University of Eastern Finland, as the consortium partner of TERI University conducting Mid Career 

Training for senior IFS officers, together with EduSilva Association has a pleasure to cordially invite the 

following Indian Forest Service Officers to Finland during the Foreign Module. This training will take place 

from September 20th – October 3rd in Finland and in Russia. 

 

 

Indian Forest Service Officers: 

1. AKHILESH SINGH TIWARI  
2. ASHOK KUMAR JOSHI  
3. ASHOK KUMAR SINGH  

4. ASHOK PRASAD SINHA 
5. ASHWANI KUMAR SINGH 

6. ATUL KHERA 
7. DEVASHI BANERJEE 
8. KALKA PRASAD SHARMA 
9. KALYAN KUMAR P 
10. KRISHNA KANT BHARDWAJ 
11. MADAN MADHUKAR KULKARNI 
12. MANOJ CHANDRAN 

13. MANOJ R 
14. NAHAR SINGH 
15. NARESH KUMAR 
16. NEERAJ KUMAR 
17. PRADIPKUMAR GANGADHAR RAHURKAR 
18. PRAKASH KASHINATH MAHAJAN 

19. RAGHVENDRA KUMAR SHRIVASTAV 
20. RAJENDRA SHANKARRAO KADAM 

21. RAMASUBRAMANIAN 
22. RENU SINGH 
23. SAMANTULA VENKATA RAMARAO 
24. SARPAT SINGH RAWAT 
25. SENTIL KUMAR SAMPATH 

26. SIDDHARTH TRIPATHI 
27. SRINIVASULU 
28. SUKRIT LAL SAO 
29. SUNEESH BUXY 
30. UPASANA PATIL 



 

 

31. UTTAM KUMAR SHARMA 

32. VARUVEL GEORGE JENNER 
33. VIJAY SARJERAO SHELKE 
34. VIKAS KARAN VERMA 
35. VIVEK PANDEY 

 

TERI University has been awarded a contract by the MoEF, Government of India to conduct Mid Career 

Training for senior IFS officers. The consortium partners in this training are the University of Eastern Finland, 

Finland (University of Eastern Finland has partly outsourced the management of the training to EduSilva 

Association), The Yale School of Forestry and Environmental Studies, USA and Indian Institute of 

Management, Lucknow. 

 

The University of Eastern Finland will organize the Foreign Module of the training during 20.09.2015 – 

03.10.2015, of which in Russia from 30th  September until 2nd October. In Russia our partner university, St. 

Petersburg State Forest Technical Academy, will participate organizing the course in Russia. 

 

We kindly request that visas be issued to the officers for this time period to the aforementioned. Our 
University, Association and partner organizatiobs are enthused about meeting and interacting with the IFS 
Officers, and anticipates very productive sessions both in the classroom and on field trips. We look forward 
to change ideas and knowledge, visit and interact with several Finnish companies, organizations and 
institutions. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

Joensuu, July 28, 2015 

 

 

 
 

Liisa Tahvanainen, Dr 

Adj. Prof., University of Eastern Finland 

Director (bioeconomy), EduSilva Association 

 

liisa.tahvanainen@uef.fi 

+358 50 541 7337 

 

 

 

 


